The Metro Tunnel will provide space on the rail network for over half a million extra trips to and from the suburbs during peak periods each week and reduce travel times by up to 50 minutes a day. It will also help take cars off our busy roads.
 
As a result, buses replace trains on sections of the Cranbourne and Pakenham lines from Saturday 21 September to Wednesday 25 September 2019, while power and signalling works takes place:
	Dates:
	Buses replace trains between: 

	1.30am Saturday 21 September to 12am Sunday 22 September 
	Westall and Cranbourne/Pakenham

	12am to 8am Sunday 22 September
	Caulfield and Cranbourne/Pakenham

	8am to last train Sunday 22 September 
	Westall and Cranbourne/Pakenham

	Monday 23 September to last train Wednesday 25 September
	Dandenong and Cranbourne/Pakenham


*Dates and times are approximate only and may change.
 
Passengers are advised to allow an extra 45 minutes to their journey, noting that it may be busier during peak times. Coaches will also replace V/Line services on the Gippsland line.
 
For journey planning, service information and up-to-date timetable information, visit ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007
 
For other languages visit ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.
 
[bookmark: _Hlk18596569]For more information about these projects, visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au or call 1800 105 105.
 
Thanks for your patience as we deliver major works on our roads and rail lines across Melbourne to prepare the network for the Metro Tunnel.
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